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Moore, James M CIV

From: Kaitala, Dava <Dava.Kaitala@BNSF.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 1:51 PM

To: Fischer, Steven M CIV; PaDelford, Sue S.; Greene, John J CTR; McReynolds, Danny G CIV;
Keim, Matthew; Swanson, Kristopher; Schallip, Michele CDR

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] RE: BNSF Sandpoint Junction Connector Coast Guard EIS Discussion

Thank you, Steve, for letting us know. When you are ready to reschedule, if you think an in-person meeting would be
more helpful, we are happy to make that happen.

Looking forward to talking with you again soon.

Dava Kaitala
General Director, Construction Permitting

From: Fischer, Steven M CIV [mailto:Steven.M.Fischer3@uscg.mil]

Sent: Tuesday, April 3, 2018 5:14 PM

To: PaDelford, Sue S. <Sue.PaDelford@jacobs.com>; Greene, John J CTR <John.J.Greene@uscg.mil>; McReynolds, Danny
G CIV <Danny.G.McReynolds@uscg.mil>; Keim, Matthew <Matthew.Keim@BNSF.com>; Swanson, Kristopher
<Kristopher.Swanson@BNSF.com>; Kaitala, Dava <Dava.Kaitala@BNSF.com>; Schallip, Michele CDR
<Michele.L.Schallip@uscg.mil>

Subject: RE: BNSF Sandpoint Junction Connector Coast Guard EIS Discussion

External Message
<center><p style="color:red; font-size:24px;"><b>EXTERNAL EMAIL</b></p></center>





